
From: Don Williamson
To: Ian Search
Subject: FW: Committee of Adjustment - May 17 2023 - Notice for Comments
Date: April 21, 2023 3:32:03 PM
Attachments:

Importance: High

A-17-2023 0 1723 Oriole Park Drive: The applicant will need to contact the Lakeshore
Fire Department to assist with assessing the use to determine if any Ontario Fire Code
requirements may apply.

Due to the size of the proposed building, it should be noted that the Lakeshore Fire
Department provides emergency response through its volunteer firefighter service. There
is no guaranteed level of coverage. Anticipated response times, equipment and required
staffing may be delayed.

 

 

Don Williamson , CMM III Fire Service Executive, EMP, ECFO, CEMC, CFI 
Fire Chief
Municipality of Lakeshore | Strategic and Legal Affairs - Fire Department

 

From: Ian Search  
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 12:09 PM
To: 

mailto:dwilliamson@lakeshore.ca
mailto:isearch@lakeshore.ca


Don Williamson 
Cc: 

Subject: Committee of Adjustment - May 17 2023 - Notice for Comments
Importance: High
 
Good afternoon,
 

Please see the attached Notice for Comments for your review for the May 17th Committee of

Adjustment Meeting. Please submit any comments on these files to me no later than May 3rd. 

It is important that I receive the comments by this date to prepare informed recommendation
reports to the Committee of Adjustment and to clarify any comments received with departments.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Ian Search  
Planner I
Municipality of Lakeshore | Growth and Sustainability - Community Planning

 
 
Ian Search  
Planner I
Municipality of Lakeshore | Growth and Sustainability - Community Planning

 

 


